Board Meeting Minutes 					March 01,2017

Meeting was attended by President Crista Wriser, Secretary Treasurer Ray Eytcheson and Dean Fauser, chairman of the ACC committee.
The singular topic was to offer Dean the position of Vice President on the HOA board with primary responsibility for grounds and services and retaining the chairmanship of the HOA group.
Dialog followed on the current demands of the HOA in the areas of grounds and services, potential dual ownership of the park, street lighting and ACC activity. 
Dean asked that he be allowed to continue his work as head of the ACC regardless of his decision and the board was most happy to agree. 
Upon that agreement, Dean accepted the unfinished 1 year term on the board as Vice President that will expire in late August and decide at that point if he will seek re-election or step back and remain as chair of the ACC.
The Board affirmed his appointment at that time and we proceeded to walk through each category of the budget and a pending legal appointment as well as the implementation of the HOA business web page.
Dean will give close attention to open and active ACC issues as well as prepare the formal process for the functions of the ACC with fellow committee members. The business system also offers management features to support that function and Dean will familiarize himself with those options as the complete ACC operation plan is finalized.
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